

Dear Parents/Guardians of Dorchester 3rd-, 4th-, and 5th-Graders:

The Dorchester Volunteer Chorus welcomes boys and girls in grades 3, 4 and 5 who especially enjoy singing. This ensemble has presented many successful concerts over the past decade. Students who enroll in chorus will rehearse *before* school (from 7:30 a.m. until 8:00 a.m) in the Music Room on Wednesday mornings, beginning on September 26, 2018. The students enrolled in chorus will perform in two December concerts, and two spring concerts. If your child truly enjoys singing, and would like to enroll, kindly e-mail me. My e-mail address is smyhren@woodcliff-lake.com, and you will find below a message you can paste into an e-mail to me and complete. Please e-mail me by Friday, September 21, 2018.

Sincerely,	
Miss Signe Myhren	
=======================================	:======================================
I would like to enroll my child, and in	, who is in Grade 's class, in chorus. I understand that I must
arrange transportation for him/her to be the music room.	efore-school rehearsals on Wednesdays at 7:30 a.m. in
(Name of Parent)	